
From: Charlie Cumming        Item 3.1 
Sent: 21 March 2018 09:09 
To: Veronica Macmillan ; Blair Ritchie 
Subject: Finance & Resource Committee 21st March 2018 
 
Dear Veronica and Blair 
 
At next weeks meeting one of the papers is to be the Partnership Agreement with Edinburgh & 
Lothians Greenspace Trust. 
 
If deemed appropriate I would welcome to be given up to 5 mins (deputation?) to provide a brief 
background to the paper and the opportunity to explain the benefits of the excellent working 
relationship that ELGT has with the Council. 
 
Please can you let me know if this is possible. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Charlie 
 


